
MEMBERS NOTICE 
 

LOCAL LOCKDOWN   
 

CO-VID 19 RESTRICTIONS  
 

THESE MEASURES PUT IN PLACE DESIGNED FOR MEMBERS 

AND GUESTS SAFETY & MUST BE FOLLOWED AT ALL TIMES. 

The Government put Bradford in ‘local lockdown’ from 31.07.20 to 
reduce interactions and prevent the spread of coronavirus.  

This means that members and guests must respect and adhere to 
strict social distancing when socialising. 

Families [or people who are in a support bubble] can sit together, 
maximum four at a table indoors and six at a table outdoors.  

Persons from one household group may not mix with those from 
another household group unless social distancing is in place. That 
means staying 2m apart or 1m plus control measures.  

Tuesday and Friday quiz nights remain suspended until further 
notice. 

The Government reviews ‘local lockdown’ measures on a weekly 
basis and we will review our control measures in line with any 
future changes. 

We understand that these extra measures will not be welcomed 
but the need to control interactions is key to prevent the spread of 
the virus. 

If these ‘local lockdown’ measures are not adhered to the prospect 
of the club closing cannot be ruled out. 
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